Notice of Public Hearing
Before the Owyhee County Board of Commissioners

On June 11, 2018 beginning at 10:00 am, the Owyhee County Board of Commissioners will hold a public meeting in the courtroom 2 of the Owyhee County Courthouse located at 20381 State Highway 78, Murphy, Idaho on the following matter at the time listed below.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Beginning at 10:00 am the Board will hold a public comment meeting on the final draft of the proposed amendments to the zoning in the unincorporated Homedale area. The proposed map is the result of three previous public meetings, with revisions based on citizen input. This meeting is for unincorporated Owyhee County only and does not pertain to any land inside city limits. 

Copies of proposed map is available for review in the Planning and Zoning office and can also be viewed at www.owyheecounty.net under the Community Development tab. For additional information please call 208-495-2095 ext. 2.
